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Here's your quick glance at what happened in April and what we can
expect to see in May!

April Updates:

e The men's locker room is open for changing only. The family locker room is reserved for men
only to provide additional changing space and shower access.

e With the men’s locker room under construction, men using the pool will need to enter
through the door at the pool viewing area next to our front desk.

e Concrete was poured to form the new Physical Therapy (PT) & Wellbriety spaces.

e The stairs from the main lobby down to the gym floor are still closed. Patrons and staff must
use the ramp located near physical therapy to access the gym and aerobics room.

Coming in May:

e The new Wellbriety and Physical Therapy areas will begin to take shape. Crews will be
framing walls, installing light fixtures, and adding new electrical components.

e We are working on artwork designs for several areas of the Wellness Center. To finish some
of the designs we need photos representing Coeur d’Alene tribal members and descendants
who have gone on to play college and professional sports. If you are a collegiate or
professional athlete (past or present) please send us a photo for consideration. Having the
highest quality photos possible is best! Photos can be submitted here
https:/bit.ly/MarimnHealth-PhotoSub or scan the QR Code below. Submit your photos no
later than Friday, May 16, 2025.



https://bit.ly/MarimnHealth-PhotoSub

In March and April, Walker Construction made a lot of progress in the new Wellbriety and PT
areas. Most of this work was demolition, tearing out the old to make room for the new. Walker
Construction will begin rebuilding these spaces in the next month. Soon we will really start to see
what these areas will look like once they are finished. The construction noise can get quite loud,
so please don't hesitate to grab a free pair of ear plugs offered at the front desk.

In May, Walker Construction will begin work on the new conference rooms that are expected to
open later this year. Some of this early work includes preparing to install some water lines for
future drinking fountains and the new kitchenette area.

A friendly reminder that the front parking lot along the sidewalk is designated specifically for PT
patients. If you are parking in one of the spaces, we ask that you do not back your vehicle up to
the sidewalk as truck beds and trailer hitches pose a safety hazard to people using the sidewalk.

Use the camera on your phone to scan this
code and drop your photo to be considered
for artwork around Marimn Health:




